
 

 

  

  

 

   

   

  

   

   

  

   

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

      

 
 

         
   

 
       

 
        

 
 

      
        

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

PH18.2.9
November 16, 2020 

GOVERNMENT AND 

COMMUNITY RELATIONS 

& EVENTS 

Ijade Maxwell Rodrigues 

Chief of Government and 

Community Relations 

1050 Kaneff Tower 

4700 KEELE ST. 

TORONTO ON 

CANADA M3J 1P3 

T 647-688-8751 

ijade@yorku.ca 

gcre.info.yorku.ca 

Deputy Mayor Ana Bailão 
and Members of the Planning and Housing Committee 
10th Floor West Tower 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto ON M5H 2N2 

Dear Councillors, 

RE: PH18.2 Creating the Regulatory and Compliance Framework for Multi-tenant Houses 
across Toronto 

I was pleased to see this report on the Planning and Housing Committee agenda and am writing 
to express York University’s support for the recommendations made by staff to conduct city-
wide consultations on the proposed regulatory and compliance framework. 

As has been done in prior consultations pertaining to multi-tenant housing within the City of 
Toronto, we would request that there be a specific consultation planned for the post-secondary 
sector so that our community members have the opportunity to provide feedback into this 
process. 

York University applauds steps that the city is taking to recognizing housing from a human rights 
perspective and the efforts to realize a framework that supports access to safe and affordable 
housing. 

Sincerely, 

Ijade Maxwell Rodrigues, MPA 
Chief of Government and Community Relations 

cc: Councillor Anthony Perruzza 
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